## **CHI YUN SCHOOL**

## 2020-201

## Postponement of "School Open Day"

30th April, 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Since the epidemic situation of COVID-19 has not subsided, in consideration of public safety and compliance with epidemic prevention regulations, the Open Day scheduled on 11<sup>th</sup> & 12<sup>th</sup> June will be postponed until further notice, the rehearsal day scheduled on 21<sup>st</sup> May is changed to the school day correspondingly. Parents please pay attention to the school notice P057E regarding to the arrangements for face-to-face classes, and send students to school according to the schedule.

Regarding the latest arrangements for the Open Day, our school will keep parents updated through the school website and parent notices. Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact class teacher (Tel: 2386 2010).

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School